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Economic Prosperity and Place Directorate 

Wyre Forest District Council 
Wyre Forest House 

Finepoint Way 
Kidderminster 

DY11 7WF 

 
Dear Ms Sherratt 
 
Wyre Forest District Council Site Allocations and Policies and Kidderminster Central Area 
Action Plans – Recommendation of Main Modifications under Section 20(7c) of the  
Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 (as amended) 
 
I am writing with regard to your examination into the soundness of the above listed Development 
Plans and further to your recent correspondence to the Programme Officer dated 10th December 
2012. 
 
I wish to formally request that under Section 20 (7c) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 
(2004, as amended), you recommend main modifications to the Plans in the event that you 
consider that they require such modifications in order to make them sound.  I would also like to 
confirm that further to your correspondence, the District Council will now review the schedule of 
proposed minor amendments set out in documents EB001 and EB002 to ascertain whether or not 
it considers that any would change the scope of the policies and therefore necessitate further 
consultation and revised Sustainability Appraisal.  The schedule will also be updated with regard to 
proposed amendments arising from discussions relating to the establishment of Common Ground 
with key stakeholders who have submitted representations on the Plans. The review will clarify 
those changes that are considered to be more significant and therefore would be subject to your 
recommendations for main modifications.  
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Mike Parker 
Director of Economic Prosperity and Place 


